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Spring has arrivedé.yay!  But, as I write this, the cold 

temperatures and wind lingeré and snow is expected on 

Saturday.   Oh well, I guess this could be the last hurrah 

of cold weather.  Hang in there and I hope by the time 

you read this you are enjoying the change of season. 

 

Before I share the happenings of the last few months and 

what is coming up, I want to pay respect to one of our 

long-time friends, Ann Thompson.  Ann passed away 

suddenly in her home in Fredericksburg. This was so 

shocking to us and is so sad.  As far as we know she was 

not sick. Ann was a true supporter of our BBC over the 

years and always pitched in to help whenever she could.  

She could also hold her own on the dance floor, following 

her partner and adding her own fancy footwork.  Bless 

her heart, may she rest in peace. We will miss her. 

  

Well, the last few months have been adventurous with all 

of the activities reflecting our new Moose Lodge venue, 

the New Year, Valentineõs Day and St. Patrickõs Day.  We 

have been dancing at the Moose Lodge all this time and 

brought in each of these special days at the new dance 

floor.  I think we are adapting to our new venue, getting 

accustomed to their way of doing things, and enjoying our 

new surroundings.  We like having our own room and 

setting it up the way we want including our DJ table with 

our banner hanging on the wall as we dance. Thank you 

to our DJõs. They continue to play our music and get us 

on the floor. Our thanks to Craig Jennings our Music 

Chairman for planning the DJ schedule. We so appreciate 

what you do for us!  Thank you to our member Darlene 

Weaver, also our Treasurer for all that she does to deco-

rate our room each time we have special nights to cele-

brate. She has a regular storehouse of seasonal decora-

tions and regularly brings them to our dances as needed.  

This takes lots of energy and planning. Thank you Dar-

lene!  And, thank you to our members that help put up 

and take down the tables.   This goes with having and 

using our own room for our club night. Team effort in 

motion! 

 

We are pleased to have celebrated members Don Borja and 

Craig Jenningsõ induction into the Virginia Shag Hall of 

Fame in March.  Congratulations guys!  This is quite an 

honor to be recognized for mem-

bership in such a state-wide pres-

tigious group.   Well done!  Please 

see the article in the newsletter 

that shares the highlights of the 

event.    

 

As we look forward to the next three months, we have 

SOS April 20-29 in N. Myrtle Beach with a parade on April 

28.  We hope you can plan to go.  What a huge party of 

dancing and getting together with friends.   We have the 

SOS cards if you need one before you go down.  We also 

will have a summer picnic at the pavilion of the Moose 

Lodge. We will invite our members and their families to 

join in.  Stay tuned for more details. Also, there are dance 

events with bands held in and around our area, so please 

stay tuned for those announcements.  We are working on 

several other plans that will get you up and moving.  

Dancing at the Mall for charity is still in our plans, our 

annual party at the Country Club, a combined dance party 

with the Northern Va. Shag Club and the Hand Dancers 

Club; and, along with some housekeeping we will be 

taking orders for BBC shoe bags, shirts and hats.  We want 

to continue to increase our membership and reward those 

members that bring in new members. We are going to 

have a white board for members to sign up for our com-

mittees to help. We have many talented folks and we want 

everyone to participate as they can in making our club 

run smoothly without expecting a critical few to do all the 

work.  It takes all of us to make our club the best that it 

can be and it will feel good to know that you have con-

tributed. 

 

So be thankful for each day!  Embrace your strengths and 

cherish your friendships.   Our BBC is a great stress reliev-

er and we can be proud of our members and what we do 

for each other.   You know that dancing is good medicine 

and our combined friendships are our strengths.  If you 

read this and you are not a BBC member, we welcome you 

to join us if you are in the area.  We will treat you like 

family and I assure you that you will have fun~ 

   Let the good time roll! 
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Valentines Day   by Darlene Weaver 

On Febuary 14th BBC members and friends turned out to celebrate Valentines Day on 

our regular dance night at the Fredericksburg Moose Lodge.    

 

We had some tasty chili (prepared by Don Borja), along with hot dogs and corn bread. 

Members contributed to the meal with plenty of covered dishes and desserts.  If you 

left hungry it was your own fault. 

 

After dinner there were a few fun games and drawings.   Debbie Devine and Bob Ebert 

won our ñFamous Pairsò game.  Linda Gallagher beat out John Beeman in our ñPass 

the Bear Gameò and  Larry Wilson took home the door prize.  We had a great turnout 

for the event.  Music, as usual, was great.  . Everyone seemed to enjoy the fun and 

games. 

Valentines Day always seems to be a fun time at the BBC.. 
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